
 

Since 1991, Ron Twedt has been a pillar of accounting education at
Concordia. As the title suggests, he's retiring this year!
 
We invite you to share a note with him to help him reflect on his
time here and the impact he's had on his students. 

Write Ron a Note + Celebration RSVP

Stay tuned for information about a surprise celebration coming
soon.
 
Concordia has started the process of filling the newly open faculty
position. Please visit the job posting below or reach out to our
department chair, Dr. Jorge Scarpin: jscarpin@cord.edu.
 

Learn More About the Faculty Opening 

Concordia College
901 8th St S

Moorhead, MN 56562
218.299.3733

 Sent via Concordia College.

 

3/5/25, 1:13 PM Ron Twedt is Retiring!

https://alumni.cord.edu/admin/emails/100466/preview 1/2

https://forms.office.com/r/yWjfJFY1RF
https://forms.office.com/r/yWjfJFY1RF
https://forms.office.com/r/yWjfJFY1RF
https://forms.office.com/r/yWjfJFY1RF
mailto:jscarpin@cord.edu
https://hr.cord.edu/postings/11565
https://hr.cord.edu/postings/11565
https://hr.cord.edu/postings/11565
https://hr.cord.edu/postings/11565
https://www.facebook.com/concordiacollege
https://www.facebook.com/concordiacollege
https://instagram.com/concordia_mn
https://instagram.com/concordia_mn
https://www.linkedin.com/school/concordia-college/
https://www.linkedin.com/school/concordia-college/
https://www.youtube.com/@concordia_mn
https://www.youtube.com/@concordia_mn


 
Update how you receive these emails.
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